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INSIDE INFORMATION

This announcement is made by Consun Pharmaceutical Group Limited (the “Company”, together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09(2)(a) of the Rules Governing the Listing 
of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Listing Rules”) and the Inside 
Information Provisions under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of 
the Laws of Hong Kong).

Reference is made to the announcements made by the Company on 25 July 2022 and 26 July 
2022 (the “Announcements”). Unless otherwise defined herein, capitalised terms used in this 
announcement shall have the same meanings as those in the Announcements.

As stated in the Announcements, the Potential Disposal is subject to, among others, the entering 
into of the Formal Agreement. Pursuant to the terms of the Letter of Intent, the exclusivity period 
expired on 31 October 2022. The Potential Vendors have informed the Board that, they have 
signed a termination agreement with the Potential Purchaser to terminate the Letter of Intent 
with effect from the date of this announcement and will not proceed with the Proposed Disposal 
and the transactions contemplated under the Letter of Intent. Save for the provision regarding 
confidentiality, the Letter of Intent has no further effect and no party to the Letter of Intent shall 
have any claim against the other parties.

By order of the Board of
Consun Pharmaceutical Group Limited

An Meng
Chairman
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As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. An Meng, Ms. Li Qian, Professor 
Zhu Quan and Mr. Xu Hanxing as executive Directors; Ms. Zhang Lihua as a non-executive 
Director; and Mr. Su Yuanfu, Mr. Feng Zhongshi and Ms. Chen Yujun as independent 
non-executive Directors.

The Directors jointly and severally accept full responsibility for the accuracy of the information 
contained in this announcement, and confirm, having made all reasonable inquiries, that to the best 
of their knowledge, opinions expressed in this announcement have been arrived at after due and 
careful consideration and there are no other facts not contained in this announcement, the omission 
of which would make any statements in this announcement misleading.


